
Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD

From:
Sent:

To:

Cc:

Subject:

Attachments:

Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD 

Monday, March 6, 2017 8:59 AM 
'Ava Monroe'; 'Vinny Mahadevan'

McMillan, Michael, EMNRD; Jones, William V, EMNRD; Jennifer L Bradfute 

(jlb@modrall.com); Podany, Raymond, EMNRD 

FW: SWD - Tubing Change Question
L Florene Davidson re Application (02-28-17) (W2886277x7A92D).pdf; March 30 

Notice.pdf

RE: Black River SWD No. 1 (30-015-43807) SWD-1627 

Ms. Monroe and Mr. Mahadevan:

The Division is in receipt of your request to increase the tubing size in this Devonian disposal well. Other operators have 

also shown interest in obtaining similar increases in tubing size for their deeper disposal well. Pursuant to the request by 

the Director that a hearing be conducted to assess and decide on future Increases, I am forwarding information for Case 

No. 15654 which has been filed by Mesquite for increases in the tubing size. It benefit your request to have a discussion 

with their legal counsel regarding this case and the subject matter. Otherwise, the request that Matador has made for 

the Black River will remain under consideration pending the outcome of this case. Please contact me with any questions 

regarding this matter. PRG

Phillip Goetze, PG
Engineering Bureau, Oil Conservation Division 
New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department 

1220 South St. Francis Drive, Santa Fe, NM 87505 
Direct: 505.476.3466 
E-mail: DhilliD.ooetze@state.nm.us

From: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2017 10:12 AM

To: Jones, William V, EMNRD <WilliamVJones@state.nm.us>

Cc: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD <Phillip.Goetze@state.nm.us>
Subject: FW: SWD - Tubing Change Question

Here is another application

From:Ava Monroe fmailto:AMonroe@matadorresources.com1 

Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2017 10:11 AM 

To: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD <Michael.McMillan(5>state.nm.us> 

Subject: SWD - Tubing Change Question

Mr. McMillan,

l



To apply to change tubing size in a currently injecting SWD (4 Vi" to 5 %”), the UIC manual says to write a letter to the 

Division Director.
Other than the reason for the requested change and supporting documents, are there any other requirements to apply 

administratively to change the tubing?

Thanks,

Ava

Ava Monroe
Sr. Engineering Technician 

Matador Production Company 

5400 LBJ Freeway, Ste. 1500 

Dallas, TX 75240 

Ph 972.371.5218 

Fax 972.371.5201 

amonroe@matadorresources.com
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